From: 'wi & [5G

Sent: 06 November 2017 12:29

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Cc: Planning

Subject: RE: 2017/3835/P (Files have been merged to make them easier for you to upload to
planning website)

Attachments: FLOOR PLAN INC RESIDENTIAL AREA.pdf; RESIDENTIAL COURTYARD.pdf

Dear Ms Enirayetan

Speaking on behalf of all 9 leaseholders in my capacity as Director of the Hampstead Clocktower RTM Ltd, | have
enclosed some photographs illustrating the proximity of the Air Conditioning Units to the residential apartments at 49
Heath Street.

| have also enclosed a floor plan of the ground floor which shows the entire building. It appears that the floor plan that
the Nationwide had submitted as part of their planning application seems to have omitted the residential apartments.

| would also like to note that Nationwide does not contribute financially to the upkeep of the area that they are seeking
permission to locate their Air Conditioning units in. This cost is exclusively shared between the nine residential units in
the building.

Lastly, as we are keen to be good neighbours, we have enclosed a photograph showing our preferred location of the
Air Conditioning units.

many thanks in advance

Alistair Bennett
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